
NOTICE

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

To: All the new entrants for the Academic Year20242O23

The Physical orientation prografiune and academic sessions for the new entrants of Faculty of Applied Science

will be commenced on09.09.2024 (Monday) at the University of Vavuniya, Pampaimadu.

The students who registered for the hostel accommodation are requested to arrive the hostel premises at
pampaimadu on08.09.2024 between 9.00 a.m to 3.00 p.m.

For further information:

Regarding academic activities: Contact Office of the Dean - 024 222 0179

Hostel Accommodation

Sub warden - Male hostel: 077646261,8

Sub warden - Female hostel:0777372111
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